
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

February 2025  

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

OSA ‘School of Rock’ performance – Tuesday 11th March 
 
 
We have been invited to watch Ormiston Sudbury Academy’s dress rehearsal of this year’s 
production of ‘School of Rock’ on Tuesday 11th March 2025 1pm – 4pm. This is a brilliant opportunity 
for the children to experience a theatre show, as well as visit the secondary school that some of 
them may attend.  
 
Transport via minibus has been organised to the event, however, we kindly ask for you to collect 
your child from Ormiston Sudbury Academy at 4pm. 
 
We will be asking for a donation of £3.00 per child to cover the cost of the transport. This is available 
to pay for under ‘Trips’ on Arbor.  
 
Please follow this https://forms.office.com/e/WLT8ccg4Ev to a Google Form to give permission 
for your child to attend the trip.  
 
Yours faithfully,  

 

Miss V Butcher 

North America Class Teacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/WLT8ccg4Ev

